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We cannot take the risk of letting our wild populations of sheep and goats  be
infected by domestic animals. I first came to Alaska to hunt sheep back in 1984, and
came back the next year to stay. These are very important animals to the state.
Since this disease can infect caribou and muskoxen, also, it is imperative that we
add Movi to the Reportable Disease List and require same-day reporting.
 
Bob Frisbie
Gakona, AK
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